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 Dear Reception Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you are all beginning to feel very much that you are part of the Kilmorie community and 
would like to invite you to come along and find out more about the EYFS curriculum and your 
child’s learning experience. 

We are holding a parent workshop on either Tuesday 10th October at 4pm or Wednesday 18th 
October at 9.15am which will be held in the lower school hall. This is a great opportunity to grow 
our home school inks and support you to feel connected to your child’s learning. We really hope 
you will be able to come, but will ensure that anyone who cannot attend receives the important 
information shared at the workshop. 

The first part of the meeting will be about the broader EYFS curriculum taught here at Kilmorie 
and will be followed by more detailed information about how we teach phonics in the Early 
Phase. 

We would love you to join us for this session. If you are interested, please complete the wufoo 
form. 

 

Year 1 parents will also be invited to the second part of this meeting. 

The meetings will finish before 5.15pm and 10.30am respectively.   

 

Kind regards 

Philippa and Naomi                                                                                                                

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/sj3aei30jyrs8k/
https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/sj3aei30jyrs8k/

